
 Clarecastle – Ballyea Parish 

Fr. Pat Malone 6823011/0868572023: Fr. Harry Brady 0862349798 

Sunday Mass: Clarecastle 9am & 12noon & Ballyea 10.30am 

Saturday Mass: Clarecastle 7pm       Weekday Mass: Clarecastle 10am 

All items for Newsletter to Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesday 

Or email: parish@clarecastleballyeaparish.ie 

11th September 2022, Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Clarecastle Mass Intentions   

Sat 10th Sept 7pm Anniv John & Pauline Mullahy Church Drive 

Sat 10th Sept 7pm 1st Anniv Mary Daly Madden’s Tce & 

     Anniv Pat Joe Daly, Paschal Daly & Mickey Keane 

Sun 11th Sept 9am Anniv Anne Ryan Greenlawn 

Sat 17th Sept 7pm Anniv Pat Lynch Lissane West 

Sat 17th Sept 7pm Anniv Paddy & Teresa & Son Patrick O’Neill  

      Church Drive 

Sat 17th Sept 7pm Anniv Tom & Cora Moloney & Dec’d Family Claremount 

Sun 18th Sept 9am Anniv Patrick & Margaret Geoghegan & Dec’d 

      Members of their family Ballybeg 

Sun 18th Sept 12 noon Anniv Esther Cullinan & Nancy Mulhern 

Sun 18th Sept 12 noon Anniv Bridie & Sean Kenny Barntick 

Sun 18th Sept 12 noon Anniv Teresa Lynch Lissane 

 

Ballyea Mass Intentions 

Sun 18th Sept 10.30am Anniv Michael Wall Barnageeha, his daughter Mary 

      Wall, Sister in law Mary McInerney Ballyea, 

      & extended family 

We remember in our prayers the repose of the souls of Pauline McMahon (nee 

Garvey) Ennis & formerly of Claremount, John Fitzgerald Sneem Co Kerry 

brother of Breda McMahon, Killoo and Mark Fitzgerald, Gallows Hill, Ennis, 

Joan Ryan Cahir Co Tipperary (nee Mahoney) Ballyea, and Teresa Larkin 

Ennis, mother of Anne Larkin Ballybeg, Adrianne Kearney, Dublin, sister of 

Bernie O’Meara  Knocknamana all of whom died during the week. We offer our 

condolences and the support of our prayers to their family and friends at this time.   

Priests Collection: The collection for the priests of the Parish will be taken up at 

all masses this weekend.  Please use the green envelope in your yearly pack or an 

envelope of your own to contribute.  Your kindness is very much appreciated by 

Fr Harry & Fr Pat. 

Samaritans Ennis and Clare Branch are currently recruiting new volunteers.  No 

experience is necessary as full training will be given.  For information, please log on 

to volunteer.samaritans.org or email Ennis.BranchRecruitment@samaritans.org. 

Clare Older People’s Volunteer of the Year Award 2022 The search is on again to 

recognise those who give their time, energy and skills to help others in the local 

community. For an application form please contact Helen on hmoloney@clarecoco.ie 

Applications forms must be submitted by Friday 16th September 2022. 

Clare SVP launch Third Level Education and Training Bursary for 022/23:  The 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul (SVP) in Clare has launched its third level Education 

and Training Bursary for 2022/23.  Students must demonstrate that they have applied 

for all available state funding or other grants.  Bursary awards are dependent on 

funding availability.  For more information contact the SVP shop at 065 682 4188 or 

by email at StJosephs.Ennis@Svp.ie 

Clarecastle/Ballyea CCE: Music classes return on Thursday 15th Sept in the Day 

Centre, Clarecastle at 6.30pm.  Set Dancing returns on Monday 19th Sept in the Abbey 

Hall, Clarecastle at 9pm.  New members welcome. 

Special Collection for Youth Ministry:  Arising out of the consultations and 

conversations concerning the Synod of the Church, one of the themes to emerge 

strongly was the churches outreach to Young People.  The need for young people to 

be involved in church is obvious, their energy, creativity, vision and presence is 

essential in the day to day events of church life.  The diocese is aware of its 

commitment to young people and Youth Ministry.  In order to make that commitment 

more focused and dedicated to the care of young people a special collection to aid the 

creation of Youth ministry, a special collection for a Youth Ministry Programme will 

be held next weekend at all masses.  We ask that you be as generous as you can to this 

collection.  As there are no envelopes in the yearly pack, a special collection (retiring) 

will be held using containers for that collection.  Please place your offerings in the 

containers at the church exit next weekend.  We thank you for your generosity. 

Clare Community Response Forum:   Many Ukrainians beings hosted in private 

arrangements through the county, the Forum is assisting and coordinating agency 

supports to those in emergency accommodation,  is also keen to reach out and ensure 

adequate supports are in place for Ukrainians AND their host families. If you are 

hosting Ukrainians, or if you are a Ukrainian being hosted, we would like to hear from 

you. There are supports in place to help. Please feel free to contact on 

communityresponseforum@clarecoco.ie or on our portal at 

https://www.clarecoco.ie/ukraine/. If we receive sufficient response we may set up 

information sessions in the near future. 
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